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Doncaster Pathway 
Separate Paths Proposal 

 
 

What is our proposal? 
 

We oppose the single multiuse path approach from the City, and believe 
the Doncaster connector should have separate paths for pedestrians and 
cyclists. 
 

 

Why? 
 

- safer and more efficient for both pedestrians and cyclists 
- further encourages walking and cycling 
- allows for best materials for each path 
- already heavily used, walking and cycling bound to increase 
- space is available for both paths (unlike many other areas) 
- major cycling upgrades being done throughout Victoria; why not here? 
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For more information on our proposal see: 
http://www.blockcommunities.com/doncasterpathway.php 
 
If you also agree that separate paths would be best for Doncaster, send in your 
comments to: aangus@victoria.ca by June 26, 2015 (if you wish, you could email us 
a copy of your comments at Doncaster@blockcommunities.com). 
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